
Dear Valued Customers, 

We hope this message finds you well. As we strive to ensure the safety and well-being of our 

patrons and staff, we have updated our dining protocols. Please take a moment to review the 

revised guidelines that will be in effect starting [Insert Date]. 

Revised Dining Protocols: 

• All guests are required to wear masks when entering and walking around the restaurant. 

• Social distancing measures will be in place; please maintain a distance of at least 6 feet 

from others. 

• Hand sanitizers will be available at all entrances and throughout the dining area. 

• Our tables will be spaced apart to reduce contact, and we will limit the number of guests 

allowed in the restaurant at one time. 

• Menu items will be available via QR codes to minimize contact with physical menus. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we work together to keep our community 

safe. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to our 

management team. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Restaurant Name] 


